
 

From Miss Storjohann 

Important Dates 

Important Information 

The students go out to recess at 10:15 and 

11:40. It is very important that starting next 

week the students have winter coats. The 

winds on the playground can make the air 

feel much cooler. I would recommend a 

winter coat, gloves, and a hat moving 

forward.  

 

I am very proud of the researching that the 

students have done so far on their animal 

projects  The end result will be very cool! 

 No School: Thanksgiving Break 

(November 24th and 25th) 

 Mrs. Gatton T-shirt Orders Due: 

November 29th  

 Winter Program: Friday, December 

2nd  

 Early Dismissal: Wednesday, 

December 7th  

 

Holiday Traditions 

Our holiday traditions 

presentations are off to a great 

start. Thank you Max for sharing 

this week! The schedule next 

week is as follows: 

Monday: Makenna 

Tuesday: Kyle 

Wednesday: Arjun 

Thursday: Owen 

Friday: Sean 

 

T-Shirt Order 

If you would like to support 

Hopewell 5th grade teacher, Mrs. 

Gatton and her family by ordering 

a t-shirt, first orders are due by 

November 29th. 

Winter Program 

The Hopewell winter program will 

take place Friday, December 2nd 

at both 9:00 am and 1:00 pm.  

 Students 

generally wear 

some of their 

nicest clothes to 

celebrate the 

winter program! 


